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Comments for Public Posting: 1 posted a comment on 6/25/19 but it did not make it in the file. |
am AGAINST one-way change to Angus St. It will NOT solve the
problem only create more for the residents on the Hill. This is
NOT a 24/7 problem - Max 25 hours a week out of 168. Other
solutions should be attempted before before such a drastic and
potentially negative one. It will do nothing to address the volume
of traffic and create more headaches and congestion for residents.
Thank you, Debbie Slater



